
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Jeanene Weiss 
Date: October 11, 2021 
Subject: Reorganization of Board of Directors and Staff 
 
 
At the October 5, 2021 Special Meeting the Board appointed William R. Barrera as Director.  
The resignation of Connie Bracher-Griffin as Board President created a vacancy as well as the 
absence of an appointed General Manager.  It is recommended that the Board consider 
reorganization. The current organization is as follows: 

 President:    Vacant 
 Vice President:   Steven C. Farrell 
 ACWA-JPIA Director:  Steven C. Farrell 
 Alternate ACWA-JPIA Director: Vacant 
 Secretary to the Board:  Vacant 
 General Counsel:    Ronald Van Blarcom 
 District Engineers:   Albert A. Webb Associates 
 District Auditor:   Brad Welebir of Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott 
 District Financial Consultant: Nathan Stratham 
 Acting Secretary in the  
 Absence of the Secretary:  Jeanene Weiss 

The officers of the Board and District staff serve at the pleasure of the Board and can be 
changed at any time by the Board of Directors. 
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